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TIME: 7:30 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

FEBRUARY 18, 1991 

PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room 

PRESENT: Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor Brooks Compton 
Councilmembers J. V. Stone 

c. Mark Kingseed 
James Singer 
Sally Beals 
Mark Beasley 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Assistant City Manager Michael Haverland 
Assistant to City Manager Judith Gilleland 

Mayor Heintz outlined for Council a meeting she recently had 
with Washington Township Trustee President Harry Drain. During 
this meeting future City Township relations and cooperation were 
discussed. 

Mayor Heintz made reference to correspondence received from 
City of Dayton Mayor Richard Clay Dixon relative to "Salute to 
the People of NCR", an effort to unite sectors of the Dayton 
Metropolitan Area to give "Thanks" to NCR and its people for more 
than a century of service and leadership in our community. The 
event will take place on Sunday, February 24, 1991, University of 
Dayton Arena, from 2:30 PM to 4:00 PM. The majority of Council 
concurred that the City of Centerville be listed as a sponsor of 
this event. 

Discussion followed relative to a proposed Contract with 
Gene Bates and Associates, Inc., for planning, engineering and 
design of the Centerville Golf Course. Concern was expressed 
with certain portions of the proposed Contract. This matter will 
be further discussed by City Council. 
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Marilyn J. McLaughlin 
Clerk of Council 


